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22 January 2024

GRANT TO CITIZENS ADVICE CORNWALL

Dear Council Chair,

I am writing on behalf of Citizens Advice Cornwall to thank you and your members for
your recent generous donation to our charity.

Last year we helped 8,200 people across Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly to find a way
through their problems.

Demand for our free, independent and confidential service continues to rise fuelled by
the cost-of-living crisis, lack of affordable housing and rising interest rates. We
anticipate this will continue for the foreseeable future as we will see more people in
work who have not needed our help before.

We are developing our service to reach even more people in the community who need
us, with more outreach sessions and advisers at foodbanks.

We look forward to strengthening our relationship with your council over the coming
years. Please do contact me if you would like to discuss ways in which we can support
your community further or if you would like more information.

Yours sincerely,
Jon Berg
Interim Chief Executive

Citizens Advice Cornwall

Charity Registration No: 1096193
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